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I was totally horrified and insulted as an American citizen that the 
State of California would actually propose a regulation to the State of 
California Energy Commission that the California population would have 
Radio Controlled Thermostats in their homes and businesses to be turned 
off at the discretion of the government. The justification is that this 
would control brown outs. 

Someone far away from us and who does not know us would arbitrarily 
decide at what temperature we should live in our own home. This does 
not take into account individual situations regarding health issues, 
etc. and smacks of a dictatorship in the State of California. 

This should have been put before the residents of California for a vote 
- not as a regulation. 

I am totally against such a proposal. 

Thank you for your consideration in reviewing this issue. 

Judith Kenney 
3870 Bret Drive 
Redwood City, CA 94061 


